
 

 

INDIVIDUAL STUDENT QUARANTINE 

Dear Parent, 

You are receiving this letter because your child has either tested positive for COVID-19 or your child has 
come in close contact with someone who has tested positive for COVID-19.  CCDPH guidelines require 
that your child quarantine.  To ensure your child has access to learning during the quarantine, he/she we 
will be a remote learner for the next 14 days.  

Each case of COVID-19 is reviewed by our district administrative team and nurses.  

As part of this review: 

• The person diagnosed is being kept home from school until they are no longer infectious. 
• The person's activities when they could have spread COVID-19 were assessed. 
• The people who were close contacts of the person with COVID-19 are instructed to stay 

home from school for 14 days after the exposure. This is called quarantine. 
Your child was in close contact (within 3 feet for more than 15 minutes) as the person diagnosed with 
COVID-19, so your child must follow quarantine instructions and stay home from school for 14 days. If 
you have children in other classes/schools, they can still go to school unless their sibling gets sick. 

Your child can return to school and normal activities 14 days after the quarantine duration ends. During 
this time, your child should stay home and not go to other schools, activities, childcares, or other activities 
around other people.  For your child, the return date is ______________________. 

If your child develops symptoms consistent with COVID-19: 

• Follow isolation instructions. 
• Have your child tested.  
• Continue to keep your child home from school and avoid other activities around other 

people. 
• Notify the school. 
• Seek medical care and testing for COVID-19, calling your doctor before you show up. 

A negative test result does not mean that your child will not develop symptoms or become sick after the 
test. A negative test result means that your child did not have COVID-19 detected at the time of testing. A 
negative test will not allow your child to come back to school or attend other activities sooner.  

Please see the attached document Remote Learning Protocols for Parents, to learn more about the 
daily schedules and activities during remote learning. 

If you have further questions, please contact your child’s school.  

 

Sincerely,   

Arbor Park SD 145 Administrative Team  


